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I support replacing this bridge, but, like so many other people who live in SW 

Washington and NW Oregon, I oppose HB 2098.  You all know that this legislation 

(as written) will  endanger efforts to build an appropriate replacement.  I support the -

3 Amendment (and the policy recommendations offered by the Just Crossing 

Alliance) that ensure this replacement bridge project can move forward smoothly with 

an appropriate design (AND support of all the human builders - what's being called 

"pro-labor provisions" - along with careful rules&regs for financing and seriously well-

thought-out major league investments in mass transit. 


